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Dear Colleagues, 

 

Due to the COVID-19a disease situation, we are facing radical changes to our daily lives, 

including our work and professional activities. 

 

In these new circumstances, we celebrated the International Day of Social Work, which we 

congratulate to all of you (http://www.fpn.bg.ac.rs/33290), with an invitation to volunteer and 

contribute to the community. We feel it is important at this time that we stay in touch and 

strengthen our professional relationships. 

 

We want to remind you that the Faculty of Political Science in Belgrade, Department of Social 

Policy and Social Work, has been planning Scientific Conference "Advocating Equality in a 

changing world" for June 5
th

. We announce the postponement of the abstract submission 

deadline for the 15
th

 of April 2020 as well as the cancellation of the registration fee. Also, we 

would like to inform you that we are reconsidering possibilities to organize the Conference 

without the physical presence of participants through online platforms so as not to jeopardize 

health and safety of the participants. 

 

We remain at your disposal if you have any additional questions and we are hoping that we 

will be able to organize this Conference with your help and support. We wish you all good 

health in these changed circumstances.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Department of Social Policy and Social Work 

 

In Belgrade, March 23
rd

 2020 
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